
 
Board Workshop – 4:00 p.m. 

Administration Building, Farmington, UT 
Tuesday, April 15, 2025 

 
Live-streamed via YouTube 

https://youtube.com/live/CNFNGWaHchA?feature=share 
 

 
Board Members Present: 
President Brigit Gerrard, Vice President Emily Price, Julie Powell, Kristen Hogan, Michelle 
Barber, Alisa Mercer, and Joani Stevens. 
 
Administration Present: 
Superintendent Dan Linford, Business Administrator Mr. Tim Leffel, Asst. Superintendent John 
Zurbuchen, and Asst. Superintendent Logan Toone. 
 
Administration Excused: 
Asst. Superintendent Fidel Montero   

 
Welcome: 
Ms. Brigit Gerrard, Board President 
 
 
Student Growth and Achievement: Learning First Presentation: Adelaide Elementary 
Ms. Traci Robbins, Elementary Director & Ms. Patty Arbon, Principal, Adelaide Elementary 
 
Ms. Robbins introduced Principal Arbon from Adelaide Elementary.  Ms. Arbon introduced 
members of her team, who are Ms. Randi Wood, 6th Grade Teacher, Ms. Amy Larsen, 3rd Grade 
Teacher, Ms. Claire Revelle, ELA Coach and Ms. Valerie Dimas, Administrative Intern. They 
shared the great things that are happening at Adelaide Elementary.   
 
Adelaide Elementary is committed to becoming a High Reliability School.  Each member of the 
team shared the work they are doing to help each student be successful, by providing a safe, 
supportive and collaborative culture.  The PLC’s at Adelaide are knowledgeable, united, and 
intentional. Their Community Outreach has strengthened family connections to the school. 
   
President Brigit Gerrard shared her thoughts. 

 
Fiscal Responsibility: Required Annual Board Training and Plan for TSSP/LAND Trust Plans 
Approval.  Dr. Greg Wilkey, Assessment Director 
 
Dr. Wilkey provided the Annual Board Training regarding School LAND Trust & School 
Community Councils.  The process includes the Board responsibilities, School Planning 
Timeline, Using the DSD School Planning App, Proposed Approval Timeline, and the Proposed 
Reading Assignments for each Board member,   
 
Answered questions from Board members. 
 

https://youtube.com/live/CNFNGWaHchA?feature=share


Kristen Hogan made a motion to move into Closed Session for the purpose of Property.  Emily Price 
seconded the motion.  Roll call was unanimously approved. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:41 pm. 

 
 
 
 

 
________________________ 
President 
Board of Education 
Davis School District 

___________________________ 
Business Administrator 
Board of Education  
Davis School District 
 

 
 
 

 
A Closed Meeting May Be Held to Discuss Property, Negotiations, Personnel Issues, Pending Litigation or 
Development of Security. In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons needing special 
accommodations for this meeting should call Steve Baker at 801-402-5315 to make appropriate arrangements. 
Advance notice is appreciated. 
 


